
KS1 Summer 1 

Australian Adventure 
During story time,, we will be 

making predictions and an-

swering questions. 

In Art we will be exploring styles used in 

aboriginal art such as cross hatching, 

symbols, and dot style. 

In Physical Education, we 

will be focusing on target 

games. We will be develop-

ing our underarm and over-

arm throw, aim and hand 

eye co-ordination. 

In Science this term we will start by 

looking at how winter changes to 

spring. We will explore the weather 

changes and how this effects our choices. 

We will then be learning about what hu-

mans need to survive and stay healthy. 

In Computing, we shall be learning how 

computers can group and present data.  

In History we will learn about three 

important queens in British history. 

We will learn about the importance of 

the monarchy and the royal family. 

In PSHE, Year 1 will be exploring differ-

ent types of emotions and why and 

when we may experience these.  

In PSHE, Year 2 will be exploring how 

we can be a good friend to others and 

identify ways to solve friendship prob-

lems. 

In Spanish, we shall be learning the 

Spanish words for family and Spanish 

culture.  

This term in Religious Education we 

will be learning about Buddhism. 

In Music our focus is 

on animals. We will 

be extending our  

knowledge of pitch. 

This term in Maths, Year 1 

will be learning about: 

• Multiplication 

• Division 

• Fractions                                          

In Year 2, the children will 

be learning about 

• Fractions 

• Time 

• Problem Solving 

We have lots of exciting learning lined up this term.  

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be  handed in 

by Wednesday. It is essential that your child’s reading book 

and record is in school every day. We ask that your child reads 

at least 5 times a week and class rewards are in place to reward 

this.  

Black and white storybooks are to be returned to school on  the 

normal book changing day (Wednesday) inside the plastic 

folder. 

Mrs Lill’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Thursday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Miss Marrow’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday. 

Please clearly label all items of clothing.  

KS1 Team  


